DonN H. ForD

PETROLEUM CONSULTANT
P. O. Box 567
ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO

PHONES: OFFICE 623-3172
RESIDENCE 623-2380

December 19, 1965

RECEIVED

Mr. M. L. Armstrong DFC 2 0 1965
0il and Gas Conservation Commission
Artesia, N. M. I O

AIETE R, OTCIDE

Dear Mr. Armstrong:

In regard to your memo of December 13, 1965, the plugging bond
for the Moats No. 1 F, 1980/N 1980/W, 4-15-5 - 25E, Wildcat has al-
ready been filed with the Robert V. Ely Insurance Company of Roswell,
N. M. Enclosed, please find the two requested copies of the appli-

cation for permit to drill and well location and acreage dedication

plat.

Very truly yours,

DHF:nf Don K. Ford
Encs.



